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I am a native Oregonian, a medical professional, volunteer, leader, parent and prior 

military servicemember who owns property, runs a nonprofit, lives and works in 

Oregon.  

 

I do not have time or energy to vote in person. My patients, classmates, family and 

friends are already completely overloaded.  

 

I strongly oppose taking away our right to submit mail in votes! This would cause an 

undue burden on all members of our local Oregon communities! It would require 

individuals to spent time and money getting to voting booths, it would cost money and 

would take time to install voting booths, it would require missing time from work, 

getting daycare, and numerous other complications that would restrict voting 

capabilities for the blood, vulnerable, hard working employees, students, parents, 

elderly, etc.  

 

If we can bank and do most business remotely these days, why on earth should we 

have to vote in person?  


